
APPENDIX 14: Public Comments on the 60-day Federal Register 
Notice

CDC received only a single public comment from its 60-day Federal Register 
Notice. The comment questions the necessity of another study of sexual 
violence and reads as follows:

From: Bk1492@aol.com [mailto:Bk1492@aol.com] 
Sent: Thursday, May 24, 2007 7:13 AM
To: OMB-Comments (CDC); americanvoices@mail.house.gov; comments@whitehouse.gov; 
vicepresident@whitehouse.gov
Cc: media@cagw.org
Subject: public comment on federal register of 3/24/07 vol 72 #100 pg 29168

fed reg doc e7 10027 - dhs cdc 60 day 07 07bb sex violence in minorities

another study. another excuse to sit at a desk and do nothing about the situation. i think we have 
hundreds of studies on this subject and the taxpayers do not need to pay for another one. i dont think this 
spending of tax dollars helps the american community at all. shut it down.
and those who seem to need study after study after study need to be fired.
we need action - not these studies of subjects which have already been gone over and over and over. 
violence against women goes on in all communities.

b. sachau
15 elm st
florham park nj07932
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